
 
 

I am very pleased to announce that on October 26, 2013 SNF Holding 
Company and embedded contractors achieved a safety record of 1 
Million Work Hours without a Recordable Injury. 

This safety milestone could not have been achieved without an 
enormous amount of hard work and effort by everyone. There has been 
an enthusiastic and ongoing safety commitment from management, 
supervision and all of the workforce to provide continual training; 
preventative programs; communication of safe work practices; sharing of 
lessons learned from observations and incidents; and good site safety 
vigilance so that everyone works safely every day.  

Our next target is 1,250,000 safe work hours (about 30 days from now) 
and we need everyone’s continued support and participation to achieve 
this goal. 

Congratulations to everyone for this outstanding safety achievement. 

 

Stacy Hamlin 

 
 


